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Dear Members —  
 
     Don't give up!  If you did not have a chance to read last month's newsletter, please go back 
and read it, and again, and again if need be. Our country seems to be spiraling and I am just 
going to echo last month's sentiment. DON'T GIVE UP! We do not get to hear about the posi-
tives in today's mainstream media but know that groups and individuals across this Great Na-
tion are making a difference in the fight to maintain our freedoms and making the Constitution 
relevant again.  
     I hope that our community will continue to drive forward and not give up. If you have any 
questions or concerns my "door" is always open. 
     Remember this from 1Timothy: 

“For God has not given us the spirit of fear, but rather power, love, and a sound mind.” 
     Stay true to yourself. 
 
Blessings, 
Jaime LeVeck, President 
 
 
 

6 p.m. ─  November 8th  ─ Shawnee Nature Center 
4267 State Route 502, Greenville 

Featured Speaker 

Darke County Board of Elections Director 

Paul Schlecty 

Vote for the Darke County 
Republican Candidates 

Appearing on the 
November 2, 2021 

General Election Ballot 
 

For President of City Council -  
John A. Baumgardner 

 

Greenville City Treasurer -  
Rebecca Strait 

 

For Greenville City Council Member at Large 
(three to be elected): 

Brian R. Brown 
Doug Schmidt 

Jeffrey D. Whitaker 




